
CITY OF VAUGHAN 
 

EXTRACT FROM COUNCIL MEETING MINUTES OF OCTOBER 24, 2017 
 

Item 14, Report No. 35, of the Committee of the Whole, which was adopted without amendment by the 
Council of the City of Vaughan on October 24, 2017. 
 
 
 
14 NEW BUSINESS – WINDOW SIGNAGE WITHIN HERITAGE DISTRICTS 
 
The Committee of the Whole recommends that staff bring forward a report to a future Committee 
of the Whole meeting regarding rules on window signage within Heritage Districts. 
 
The foregoing matter was brought to the attention of Committee by Councillor Iafrate. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


